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MEMO 
 

Date: May 20, 2016  
 

To: Vietnamese Regional Coordinators and Lay Directors  
 

From: Hugo Valverde – Chairman / EC 
 

Subject: National Vietnamese Coordinator (NVC) application extension 

 

Dear Friends in Christ, 

 

After doing Palanca, asking the Lord for light on this matter and consulting my spiritual director, 

I am writing to express my concerns in the lack of job applicants for National Vietnamese 

Coordinator position. There are only two persons who have applied for this position and I am 

afraid that it’s not sufficient for the Personnel Committee to make a fair decision. We definitely 

need more candidates. I will keep for two more weeks the opportunity to receive job 

applications. Please pray, encourage, and recommend the Vietnamese community to pass on the 

word for this job opportunity. The deadline is June 3, 2016. 

 

I greet thee, Mary, Queen of my heart, my sweetness, my life and all my hope. 

 

 

Mighty God Bless us! 

 

 

Hugo Valverde 

Chairman / EC  

 

 


